HixonDevelopment

COMPANY

January 28, 1988

Ms. Karen Baird

NM 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, NM 87410

Subject: Robert English Well No. 1
2310' FNL, 530' FWL
Section 1, T26N, R2W
Rio Arriba Co., NM

Dear Ms. Baird:
Hixon Development Company requests that all information regarding
the subject well be considered confidential for the maximum time

allowed by the 0il Conservation Division.

Very truly yours,

(oo g Cbcatanan

Aldrich L. Kuchera
President

JCC/plc




